
 

 

The Otsego Town Board held a 2018 Budget Workshop meeting on the 23th day of October 2016 at the 
Town Building, Fly Creek, NY at 5:30 PM.  

 
Town Board Members Present: 
Meg Kiernan  Supervisor 
Thomas Hohensee Councilperson 
Carina Franck  Councilperson 
Joseph Potrikus Councilperson 
 
Also Present: 
Pamela Deane  Town Clerk 
 
 
Supervisor Kiernan called the 2018 Budget Workshop to order.  
 
The budget was scrutinized once again. 
 
MOTION by Councilperson Hohensee, seconded by Councilperson Franck, to adopt the Tentative 
Budget.  
 
MOTION CARRIED:  All were in favor. 
 
MOTION by Councilperson Potrikus, seconded by Councilperson Hohensee, to schedule a Public 
Hearing for the Preliminary Budget, for November 9th at 7:00 PM. 
 
MOTION CARRIED:  All were in favor. 
 
The total proposed 2018 budget is $1,375,836.00.   The total proposed amount to be raised is 
$260,373.00 
 
Meeting ended at 8:00PM.  
 
 
 

Respectfully Submitted, 
Pamela Deane/Town Clerk 
 


